Quito, April 14t of 2023
DG-44/22-23

Sirs

Reporting Team

UNITED NATIONS GLOBAL COMPACT
Present

From my consideration:

Shakespeare School expresses its apology to you for not having sent
the COE for internal institutional reasons.

We are very committed to the statements of the United Nations
Global Compact and we have carried out various activities to
promote and spread the sustainable development goals.
We request a-maximum time of 30 days to upload the information.
Kind regards,

M
Dr. Humberto' A. Herrera Sdnchez
Principal
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